Beth L Tashnick

Subject: FW: FOGO SAYS THANK YOU

Importance: High

From: Mernard Loui D Landicho

Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2021 9:36 AM

To: Glenn C Lapin

Subject: FOGO SAYS THANK YOU

Importance: High

Glenn,

I just want to personally thank you for assisting us on getting the help we need in these tough times. We received our full benefit \$10k reimbursement, and trust me, it went a very long way. The struggle is different for everyone

and I understand that. Your work has had a great impact on our business and to me personally. I appreciate your leadership and perseverance to help the people of Troy. If no one has done it yet lately, I want to say thank you and I appreciate your hard work for the City of Troy and its constituents. May you have a blessed day, and powerful day!

Please stop by the restaurant sometime and bring your family. I would love to roll the red carpet for you.

Thanks,

Mernard Landicho

General Manager – Troy, MI

